
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 
Minutes of February 18, 2004 

ROLL CALL: Chairman Galen Stearns called the meeting to order at 7:30 
AM. Those present included Selectmen Alan Carpenter, Roger Hohenberger, 
Chris Doyle, and Bruce Breton. Mr. Sullivan was also present. 

Mr. Doyle moved, and Mr. Carpenter seconded, that the Board enter into a 
non-public session in accordance with RSA 91-A:3 a. Roll call vote – all 
members in yes. Subject was personnel.  
 
NONPUBLIC SESSION: The Board met in non-public session to discuss 
personnel hiring. Also present were Mr. Sullivan, Mr. Turner, Ron Preble 
and Jim Tierney.  
 
The Board discussed the hiring of a building inspector(s) for the department. 
 
Mr. Breton moved and Mr. Doyle seconded to reconsider the Selectmen’s 
January 15, 2004 decision to proceed with the hiring process to fill a full 
time building inspector and a part time seasonal inspector position. Passed 
unanimously. 
 
Mr. Doyle moved and Mr. Breton seconded to reorganize the planning 
department inspection division from one full time and one seasonal part time 
inspector to two - thirty hour per week part time building inspectors. And 
further to hire Ron Preble and Jim Tierney to fill these two positions. Passed 
4-1 with Mr. Carpenter opposed. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David Sullivan, Town Administrator 

Note:  These minutes are in draft form and have not been submitted to the 
Board for approval. 

Board of Selectmen Minutes of 07/28/03 Print Date: 02/24/04 Page 1 of 1 


